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2016 Joseph S. Kaplan Memorial Scholarship Award
(The deadline for submissions is February 12, 2016.)

AJFCA is proud to announce that the Joseph S. Kaplan Memorial Scholarship will provide a stipend to
send one lay leader or one professional from one D or E sized member agency (Agency Operating
Revenue under $500,000) to the 2016 AJFCA Annual Conference. The scholarship includes a $1,000
travel stipend plus one half of conference registration.

Joe made significant contributions to the Jewish Family service movement as board chair of his agency
in New York and as a board member and officer of AJFCA. Joe loved the energy and opportunities
present at the annual conference and he was particularly concerned about including as many of our
member communities as possible.

Interested lay leaders and professionals should submit an essay of no more than 500 words describing
their interest in attending the 2016 Conference and how they believe participation in the conference
will benefit their agency. Please email submissions (subject line: Kaplan Memorial Award) to Liz
Woodward at lwoodward@ajfca.org. The deadline for submission is February 12, 2016.

You will receive a confirmation email for all submissions. If you do not, please contact Liz at
lwoodward@ajfca.org to ensure your submission was received.
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